
 

 

The District Attorney’s Office offers a limited number of internships for 

undergraduate students each semester.  For information on some of the 

programs with which student interns might be involved, see the Boulder County 

District Attorney’s Office Volunteers & Interns page:  

https://www.bouldercounty.org/district-attorney/volunteers/ 

 

Applications for Fall 2019 internships with the District Attorney’s Office are due 

no later than 5:00 pm on July 31, 2019.   

 

The application is available here:  application  

Complete and send via email to scarbone@bouldercounty.org 
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